POWER THE POLLS

SAFEGUARD OUR ELECTIONS

We are quickly approaching the most consequential election of our lifetime. As the
COVID-19 pandemic continues to devastate communities across the country, there
has been a sharp decrease in the number of people who are able to work the polls on
Election Day. This threatens the number of polling places that can remain open and
could easily create long lines.

Make no mistake, union members are fighting to save our democracy.

That’s why the AFL-CIO is proud to partner with Power the Polls, a first-of-its-kind
initiative to recruit poll workers to ensure a safe, fair election for all voters.

As America’s labor movement holds our country together during a pandemic,
we also must safeguard our election process. —— e
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